
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope that all is well with you and yours as the weather gradually gets 

nicer (hopefully)!  In what is another busy term for us, warmer 

weather means the students can get outside and into the community 

more, and that’s what we like best! 

Thank you to everyone who came to our Floor Fillers performance, or 

our May Day celebrations – whether you were able to or not, we 

would love to see you at Wrenfest on 29th June, when again a good 

time will be had by all. 

There has been a lot going on this Springtime and I would particularly 

like to thank the staff members who made it possible for us to take 

students to Bendrigg outdoor pursuit centre. The students who went 

learned a great deal and had valuable experiences that matter.  Our 

plan is to run one residential trip a year, geared to a particular group, 

so that the benefits are spread around. 

Finally, we are on the verge of having a large amount of building work, 

refreshing the existing buildings and adding a couple of extensions (at 

last)!  I shall let you know more when details are finalised.  

Enjoy the Summer!                                         Simon Bishop, Headteacher 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Simon Bishop, Head Teacher 

 

 

 
 

Remember to keep your eye on our website which is updated weekly:-www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk 

WREN SPINNEY SCHOOL 

  

2017 - NEWS 

 

Building Update 

The use of the school site continues to 

be updated – The classroom 

improvements and extension plans are  

progressing well with  

the major work starting 

during the summer 

term and throughout 

August. 

 

Diary Dates 
MAY HALF TERM 

School closes on: 

Fri 26th May 2017 

 

Reopens to pupils on: 

Mon 5th June 2017 

 

SUMMER HOLIDAY 

School closes on: 

Fri 21st July 2017 

 

Staff Training Day: 

Fri 1st Sept 2017 

Mon 4th Sept 2017 

 

Reopens to pupils on: 

Tues 5th Sept 2017 

 

Current Vacancies – contact school 

LUNCHTIME SUPERVISOR 

8 hours per week 38 weeks per year  

Grade C   range: 8-10 

£208 per month  
 

P.T.O. 
 

Exercising with 

Parrots Team 

#Clubbercise 

#ComeJoin 

 

 

 

 

On Friday 5th May, Wren Spinney celebrated May Day with traditional May Pole 

dancing and our leavers this year being crowned as 

Kings and Queens 

 
 

 

News on WrenFest and Leavers Party to 

follow, keep Thursday 29th June 2017 

free…… 

 

 

 

 

Parrots  

Class  

on 

http://www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk/


 

 
 

Remember to keep your eye on our website which is updated weekly: www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk 

 

 

 

From Jackdaws class 

 

 

P.T.O. 

 

 

 

WORDSEARCH 

N D B H J W H G E 

T O O E D W N M S 

Z T I K A I T H A 

O B R T X C C S C 

S Z D A A C H U T 

Q T L O A C Q N I 

U E Q N F V A F U 

R T Q M O Z N V S 

C A R E F R E E G 

Find the following words all about summer: 

Beach  Relaxing Vacation 

Carefree Suitcase Hot 

Sun 

 

Jackdaws had great 

fun doing the Conga 

at the school 

performance! 

 

6 – 10 March 2017 

Residential 

Everyone had a 

great time as you 

can see from the 

pictures…. 

 

 

KEY STAGE 4 ENTERPRISE 

 

 

 

 

We have just received news that we will receive a grant of £5094 

from Awards for All, Big Lottery Fund.  This will enable us to install 

a Chemical dosing system for our pool which will make a huge 

difference to how we maintain and operate the pool. We are very 

grateful to Jimmy James for his support with this application. 

 

 

Thank you to everyone that has 

ordered hanging baskets or 

tubs. Can you please ensure 

your money is sent into school 

by 9th June 2017. 

Thank you 

 

 

Following our application to Tesco Bags for life 

scheme we have been awarded £1,000 towards the 

cost of renovating our Sensory Garden.  If anyone 

knows of any other scheme, grant or company they 

think may help please let us know. 

 

WREN SPINNEY - FLOOR FILLERS PRODUCTION 

http://www.wrenspinney.northants.sch.uk/

